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Dear Parent 

 

From September 1999, Spires has had a vibrant group of parents who have organised fun events and 

fund raising activities for both the adults and pupils of our school. 

 

As previous parents of P7 pupils leave, other parents from all classes join our Parents’ Community 

group and they meet a few times during the year to socialise and organise events. 

 

Each year we aim to have one event per term.  Therefore, there usually is only a couple of meetings 

per term – a maximum of six! With Covid restrictions, we may not be able to hold physical whole 

school events, but we will organise activities/events for each class. 

 

Why don’t you join this group, or attend a couple of meetings?  This will ensure that your children 

will benefit from a range of extra-curricular activities. We especially welcome P1 & P2 parents, who 

have not had an opportunity to meet other parents on the school grounds due to Covid-19. The 

Parents’ Community group is a great way to develop friendships! 

 

The first meeting of 2021/AGM will be held on Thursday 14 October at 6.30pm in the school hall 

(socially distanced). Nominations for officer bearers should be forwarded to me in writing on/before 

7/10/2021. 

 

 

I look forward to seeing you there. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
 

 

J Bell 

Principal 

 

http://www.spiresips.org.uk/

